February 26, 2015

To Whom It May Concern:

Please accept my retirement effective at the end of the 2015 contract year. I have taught 38 years at Santa Fe Trail and have worked with the most wonderful people, met extraordinary families, and cherish the memories of so many children I have taught along the way.

I am very grateful for the opportunity to have spent the entirety of my teaching career at Carbondale and Overbrook Schools. I have always appreciated your kindness and support.

Sincerely, Jane E. Canoll